
 

 

 

 

 

 

Glastonbury House Fire Safety Works 

(Project Z251b)   

 

United Living is working with Westminster City Council to 
deliver planned works to Glastonbury House.   

 

As part of these works we will be erecting full height 
scaffolding and goods hoist, to the rear of Glastonbury 
House. 
 
After a short delay, we are happy to tell you that works will 
resume on 2nd June 2021. 
 
Scaffold works will recommence on 7th June 2021.  
 
Access to your home will not be affected. 
 
During the works, all equipment including ladders, will be 
secured at the end of each working day 
  

                                                                     If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.  
 

Regards    

Deborah   

Senior Resident Liaison Officer (SRLO) 
Mobile: 07392 093 524   

Landline: 0800 988 2063    

Email: WCCenquiries@unitedliving.co.uk    
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